
 

 

 Pre-K to Grade 12                                                                                                  JSSPS/CTP/PO/GEN/143/24-25       

                                                                                                                                                                  09-01-2025 

Subject: Appointment of Dr. Sheeba P.S. as the Grade 1 and Grade 2 Supervisor 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from JSS Private School! 

It is with great pride and enthusiasm that I announce the appointment of Dr. Sheeba P.S. 

as the Grade 1 and Grade 2 Supervisor at JSS Private School. Dr. Sheeba brings a 

wealth of knowledge, experience, and dedication to this pivotal role, and we are 

confident that her leadership will be instrumental in fostering a nurturing and supportive 

environment for our young learners. 

Dr. Sheeba is a seasoned educator with over 15 years of professional experience. She 

was serving as a Grade Coordinator and Secondary English Teacher at our school since 

March 2018. Throughout her career, she has demonstrated an exceptional ability to 

engage with diverse student populations and to create learning spaces that are both 

inclusive and inspiring. 

As a passionate advocate for student success, Dr. Sheeba is committed to: 

• Ensuring Academic Excellence 

• Enhancing Student Well-Being 

• Strengthening Parent-School Partnerships 

Her deep commitment to education, coupled with her ability to excel in dynamic and multicultural settings, makes 

her an invaluable asset to our school community. Dr. Sheeba’s approach as both a motivational coach and a 

compassionate mentor ensures that every student under her guidance will thrive academically, socially, and 

emotionally. 

We are excited about the positive impact Dr. Sheeba will bring to Grades 1 and 2, and we look forward to the 

wonderful journey ahead for our students under her supervision. Should you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to her or the school administration. 

You may contact her at supervisor1to2@jsspsdubai.com 

Thank you for your continued trust and support in our mission to provide the best possible education for your 

children. 

Warm regards, 

 

Sd/- 

 

Chitra Sharma 

Principal 

 


